
 

A: Banks Road, Garston, Liverpool, L19 8JZ  |  Headteacher: Mrs L Gibson  |  T: 0151 427 4360 
E: banksroad-ao@banksroad.liverpool.sch.uk 

Monday, 19th December 2022 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
After-School Clubs for children – Spring Term 2023 
 
Exciting news! We have a range of new After-School Clubs for children in Years 1-6.  Please see below for key information, 
including start dates: 
 

Day Number 
of places 
available 

Club Year Group/s Start Date Times Staff Lead/s 

Tues 20 Dance Years 5 and 6 Tues 10th Jan 3:20pm – 4:10pm Miss Davis 

20 TT Rock Stars Year 3 Tues 10th Jan 3:20pm – 4:10pm Miss Jones 

20 Cross Country Years 5 and 6 Tues 10th Jan 3:20pm – 4:10pm Mrs Summers 

Wed 15 School Newspaper Years 5 and 6 Wed 11th Jan 3:20pm – 4:10pm Miss Kesedzic 

20 Film Club Years 3 and 4 Wed 11th Jan 3:20pm – 4:10pm Ms Adamczewska 

20 Art Club Years 5 and 6 Wed 11th Jan 3:20pm – 4:10pm Mrs Glover 

20 Meccano Club Years 2 and 3 Wed 11th Jan 3:20pm – 4:10pm Mrs Sewell 

20 Homework Club Years 1 and 2 Wed 11th Jan 3:20pm – 4:10pm Miss Corkill 

20 Film Club Years 1 and 2 Wed 11th Jan 3:20pm – 4:10pm Miss Randles / Miss Guihan 

Thurs 20 Girls’ Football Club Years 4, 5 and 6 Thurs 12th Jan 3:20pm – 4:10pm Miss Farrington & LFC Foundation 

12 Rambling Club Years 2 and 3 Thurs 12th Jan 3:20pm – 4:30pm Miss Gainey & Mr Savage 

20 Football Club Years 5 and 6 Thurs 12th Jan 3:20pm – 4:10pm Mr Reilly & Mr Wilson 

  

 If you would like your child to attend one or more of the After-School Clubs, please complete and return the attached 
parental consent slip.  

 Places in each of the clubs are limited, so places will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis.  

 Once places have been allocated for each of the After-School Clubs, the School Office will confirm your child’s place. 

 Should your child be allocated a place to attend Dance Club, Cross Country and/or one of the Football Clubs, they must 
have their PE kit, suitable footwear and a drink with them on the day of the After-School Club.  

 If your child is allocated a place at Rambling Club, please be aware that this will involve your child being transported to 
different parks around the city and walking around them. They will require a warm coat, gloves and scarves (weather 
permitting). 

 Please note that one club, Young Voices, will continue until the day of the Young Voices concert in Manchester on 1st 
February. 

 Your child must be collected from the main school gate on Banks Road at the end of the After-School Club; please ensure 
that you are on time.  

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Mr Savage 
Assistant Headteacher 


